
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/27/2015 11:36:38 AM
Subject: FOIA from Jeremy Borden

Chaney – Please let Mr. Borden know that we plan to have cost estimates determined by the end of the week.  We 
appreciate his understanding as our staff has been prioritizing flooding response and recovery operations over the 
last few weeks.
 
Because we only have an email address for him, the letter with the cost estimates will be emailed to him.  Please let 
me know if you have any other questions.
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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